




 

 

Trinity Mirror is one of the largest multimedia publishers in the UK and
Ireland with an award-winning portfolio of media brands.
******************** 
IMPORTANT NOTICE This email (including any attachments) is meant only for 
the intended recipient. It may also contain confidential and privileged 
information. If you are not the intended recipient, any reliance on, use, 
disclosure, distribution or copying of this email or attachments is 
strictly prohibited. Please notify the sender immediately by email if you 
have received this message by mistake and delete the email and all 
attachments. 
 
Any views or opinions in this email are solely those of the author and do 
not necessarily represent those of Trinity Mirror PLC or its associated 
group companies (hereinafter referred to as "TM Group"). TM Group accept 
no liability for the content of this email, or for the consequences of any 
actions taken on the basis of the information provided, unless that 
information is subsequently confirmed in writing. Although every 
reasonable effort is made to keep its network free from viruses, TM Group 
accept no liability for any virus transmitted by this email or any 
attachments and the recipient should use up-to-date virus checking 
software. Email to or from this address may be subject to interception or 
monitoring for operational reasons or for lawful business practices. 
 
Trinity Mirror PLC is the parent company of the Trinity Mirror group 

548, with its address at  
 

 

This email was scanned by the Government Secure Intranet anti-virus 
service supplied by Vodafone in partnership with Symantec.  (CCTM 
Certificate Number 2009/09/0052.)  In case of problems, please call your 
organisations IT Helpdesk.

Communications via the GSi may be automatically logged, monitored and/or 
recorded for legal purposes.




